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This bill updates language related to the technical standards for submitting and handling data about 

projects funded by the clean water fund. 

The bill also changes the formal name of MN.IT from the “Office of MN.IT Services” to “Minnesota IT 

Services” and requires that it be referred to as an “agency” rather than an “office” in Minnesota law and 

rule. 

 


